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Call for Papers 
Scientific International Student Conference 

New Challenges in the Social Sciences and Humanities at the Beginning of the 3rd 
Millennium. 5th  edition (online) 

 

The scientific international student conference entitled New Challenges in the Social Sciences and 
Humanities at the Beginning of the 3rd Millennium. 5th (online) edition addresses students and young scholars 
(Bachelor, Masters or PhD) in order to encourage the academic dialogue, based on valuable research. The 
Faculty of Social Sciences and Humanities from Lucian Blaga University of Sibiu is glad to invite you to 
participate at the online conference, on the 27th of May 2022. The virtual platform on which the conference 
will take place will be announced by a further notice, following the registration of the students. 

The main objective of this conference is to offer a platform for discussion and the exchange of ideas 
among international students from different fields of social sciences and humanities. The conference 
encourages academic excellence, the exchange of ideas and communication across both disciplinary and 
physical borders. Thereby, we are happy to invite students from academic areas such International Relations, 
Political Science, Security Studies, Journalism, Public Relations, Sociology, Human Resources, Social 
Assistance, History and Psychology. The language of the conference is English or Romanian. 

 
The registration form is available on: https://forms.gle/Q1JzjJBxcM4fiiN66 (for papers in English or 

German) and https://forms.gle/KCzVXfRkuGinB6Pc7 (for  papers in Romanian). The deadline for registration 
is 18th of May 2022. 

For further information, please contact us to: ioana.cretu@ulbsibiu.ro (Email Subject: STUDENT 
CONFERENCE 2022). 

 

Please feel free to distribute this Call for Papers to those interested. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

DEAN 
Prof. univ. dr. Daniel MARA 

 

 


